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More than 40 students ran in the Great American Smokeout 1K Fun Run Thursday on the TLU track.  It was a fast field with Magan Saenz finishing first in just over 3 minutes.   The GASO Fun Run was sponsored by Campus Recreation and the Student Health Center. 
News
Vespers tickets are no longer available for any of the performances of TLU’s 2008 Christmas Vespers.  To place your name on the waiting list for tickets for Dec. 5, 6 or 7, call 830-372-6317 or visit tlu.edu/vespers. You will be asked to leave your name, phone number, the date of the show you wish to attend, and the number of tickets you need. We will contact you as tickets become available. 

Having your name on the waiting list does not guarantee admission, though it does grant first consideration for any available seats. Because of the popularity of these performances, tickets are required for entry. Thank you for making this year’s Christmas Vespers a great success. 

Congratulations to the Where in the World contest winners from last week – Jean-Pierre Metereau, Mitch Gould, Russell Dittrich, Gabriel Boil, Sarah Flores, Brock Stanley, Ana Marie Gonzalez, Mark Gillbertson, Kathy Hewell, Matthew Matta, Erica Castaneda, Linda Wilson, Ryan Avery, Alana Rogers, and Lauren Carver.

And the answers were:  Monday - London, England - The London Eye; Tuesday - Hatsukaichi, Japan - "Floating" Torii at Itsukushima; Wednesday - Paris, France - Arc de Triomphe; Thursday - Yucatan, Mexico - Chichen Itza; and  Friday - Pisa, Italy - Leaning Tower of Pisa.
Professional activities

Dr. Phil Ruge-Jones, associate professor of theology, announces the publication of The Bible in Ancient and Modern Media: Story and Performance (Cascade Books). He co-edited this volume which includes his article "The Word Heard: How hearing a text differs from reading one." This article is the fruit of research conducted with TLU students on performing Mark's Gospel and incorporates many of their insights.

Athletics

Football – Senior tight end Ty Palmer shared the inaugural ASC Sportsmanship Athlete of the Year Award for football as the 2008 ASC All-Conference Football Teams were released Thursday.  Palmer was honored along with six of his Bulldog teammates in the conference announcement.

Five Bulldogs – senior offensive lineman John Paul Bloomer, senior defensive end James Villarreal, senior defensive back Dwight Bonner, junior wide receiver Steven Thrash and sophomore linebacker Jarrad McAdams – were named to the All-ASC Second Team.  Junior punter Frank Vera took a spot on the All-ASC Honorable Mention team.

